
From: Rooney, John
To: Wheeler, Al
Cc: Payne, Nancy; Haas, Keith
Subject: RE:
Date: Tuesday, February 12, 2013 11:10:59 AM

Al,
 
I assume you’ll want this restriction at all times.  I’ll have to put on the Traffic Meeting for Monday. 
You and Keith will be invited to meeting.  Someone might want to attend.
 
Nancy,
 
Please enter this item.  Invite Keith & Al and probably the property owner(s) at this location.
 
John C. Rooney, P.E.
City Engineer
Asst. Commissioner of Public Works
City of Racine
730 Washington Avenue
Racine, WI 53403
p 262.636.9460
f 262.636.9545
 
From: Wheeler, Al 
Sent: Tuesday, February 12, 2013 10:59 AM
To: Rooney, John
Subject:
 
Good Morning John,
I would like to have some "No Parking"  signs posted at 45 Steeple Chase Drive, lift station number 7.
It appear that we have some new neighbors that like to park in front of the station, they would block
our access in the event of an emergency. Would you be willing to take this to the Traffic Commission
for the Utility? I would like access from the telephone pole on the property 75 feet to the west.
Thank you for your help,

Allan Wheeler
Field Operations Supervisor
Racine Wastewater Utility
2310 Center Street
Racine,WI 53403
262-636-9528
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